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Re: Docket # 12-BSTD-1 Refrigerant Leak Reduction California Energy Commssion

Saxton, Patrick@Energy

Sent: Friday, September 28, 2012 10:45 AM DOCK ETED

To: bdobbs@VACOMTECH.com _ _

Attachments: TN 67229 09-20-12 VaCom Te~1.pdf (49 KB) 12-BSTD-01
TN # 67408

Hello Mr. DObbS, SEP 28 2012

Please find below the response to your comment sent to docket # 12-BSTD-1.

As you noted, during the development process for the 2013 update to the California Green Building Standards
Code, Part 11 of the California Building Code (also known as CALGreen), the California Air Resources Board and
the California Energy Commission collaborated on refrigerant leak reduction measures for new supermarkets.
The proposed language for the refrigerant leak reduction measures has been moved to the outdoor air quality
section of CALGreen. This particular section of CALGreen is contained in the express terms for proposed building
standards of the California Building Standards Commission. The relevant webpage from the California Building
Standards Commission is http://www.bsc.ca.gov/codes/adoptcycle/2nd45DayPublicComment.aspx.

The express terms for proposed building standards of the California Building Standards Commission are located
under the primary heading ‘California Building Standards Commission (BSC)’ and secondary heading ‘BSC 07/12 -
2013 California Green Building Standards Code (CGBSC), Part 11’. Alternatively, a direct link to the file is
http://www.documents.dgs.ca.gov/bsc/prpsd chngs/2012/2nd-45Day/BSC-07-12-Pt11/BSC-07-12-InitET-Pt11-
45Day.pdf. The proposed language for the refrigerant leak detection measures may be found in Section 5.508
Outdoor Air Quality, beginning on page 16.

Any additional comments on the proposed language on refrigerant leak reduction should be submitted to the
California Building Standards Commission; however, | would be happy to answer any additional questions.

Sincerely,
Patrick Saxton

California Energy Commission
916-651-0489

https://mail.ces.ca.gov/owa/?ae=Item&t=IPM.Note&id=RgAAAAA8Wz2XgMkKTJckHM... 10/2/2012



Energy - Docket Optical System

From: Brian Dobbs [bdobbs@VACOMTECH.com] California Energy Commission
Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2012 10:29 AM
To: Energy - Docket Optical System DOCKETED
Cc: Doug Scott; Kyle Larson _ _
Subject: Docket # 12-BSTD-1 12-BSTD-01

TN # 67229
Categories: Ready to Docket

SEP 20 2012

Today | attended the Efficiency Webinar for Draft of Proposed Energy Provisions of the California Green Building
Standards Code, Part 11 of the California Building Code (also known as CALGreen). | have a question: during the
development process, the Air Resources Board and the Energy Commission collaborated on refrigerant leak reduction
measures for new supermarkets. We were to understand that these measures would become part of the CALGreen
standard, but they were not discussed in the meeting today and are not in the draft of proposed provisions. What
became of the supermarket leak reduction measures??

Regards,
Brian

Brian Dobbs

VaCom Technologies
71 Zaca Ln. Suite 120

San Luis Obispo, CA 93401
Phone: (805) 543-9700

Cell: (805) 440-9114

Fax: (805) 543- 9702
bdobbs@vacomtech.com




